
Mrs. Compagnoni (Mrs. C)

Parent Open House Teacher Meet and Greet

Notes

Welcome
I am so excited to welcome you to my 2nd 
grade class!  We are going to learn a lot and 
have so much fun. I am looking forward to a 
wonderful year of learning and growing 
together!

We will have a parent open 
house on August 7th at 6:30pm.  
This is for parents only.  We will 
talk about curriculum, 
expectations, and how you 
can support your child’s 
learning this year. 

On Friday August 8th we will have 
our Teacher Meet and Greet at 
1:00pm in our classroom, room 20. I 
can’t wait to meet all of you!  You 
can come anytime between 1 and 
3pm.  You will get to do a 
scavenger hunt and get a prize at 
the end. 

All of my classroom communication will take place through Class Dojo.  Be on the 
look out for an invite to join the class the week before school starts.  Please 
review the supply list.  You may bring the supplies to the teacher meet and greet 
so you have less to carry on the 1st day of school. Thank you!
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